
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
THURSDAY, MARCH 18, 2021 

  

LC Intramural Basketball:  There will be an Intramural Basketball Call-out meeting 
Tuesday, March 30th at the end of PtE.  Intramural Basketball is open to all 
grade levels and both in-person and e-learners are welcome to join.  If you have any 
questions contact Mr. Gurnak at agurnak@lcscmail.com.   The length of the season 
will depend on the number of students that sign-up, but the typical season runs from 
mid-April until the end of May. 

Dollars for Scholars:  There will be a DFS meeting on Wednesday, March 31, 2021 
at 2:15pm.  The url for the google meet is https://meet.google.com/suh-iqqs-mgy.  We 
will begin discussing 2021 Fall Homecoming.  Remember you must have your 
picture as your avatar to be admitted.   

Spirit Week:  Wear these colors each day the week of March 15 -- 19 

Monday, March 15th -- Wear Yellow -- Our school brings us sunshiny days! 

Tuesday, March 16th -- Wear Red -- We (heart) our school! 

Wednesday, March 17th (St. Patrick’s Day) Wear Green -- Our school helps us 
GROW 

Thursday, March 18th -- Wear Blue -- The SKY's the limit to our potential! 

Friday, March 19th -- Wear Black -- Our school ROCKS! 

Area Career Center Students: During spring break the week of March 22-26, there 
will be a bus running from the high school to the Hammond Area Career Center. You 
MUST provide your own transportation to and from Lake Central during that week. 
Please check your student email or see Mrs. Regan for more information. 

RUNE Magazine:  Calling all artists, writers, and other creative people! We are 
looking for artwork, photography, poetry, stories, lyrics, or any kind of creative items to 
include in this year’s Rune Creative Arts Magazine. Put your thinking caps on, get 
your creativity flowing and get ready to submit your works! You can send all 
submissions rune@lcstudents.com 

Senior Cap and Gown Orders:  Seniors, you need to place your order for your Cap 
and Gown.  Please go to www.kingsley-inc.com and order today.  

eLearner School Photo Pickup: If you are an eLearner who has not yet picked up 
your school photos or ID, please do so in the Attendance Office during regular office 
hours, 7 a.m. to 2:50 p.m. 
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